
What’s Happening Here?
Install New Pedestrian Space Reduce Crossing Distance

Little Neck Pkwy. and Nassau Blvd.  
   Intersection Safety Improvements

Reduce Turning Speeds Improve Pedestrian Safety

Implementation begins July 2024
 Existing: 
 Little Neck Pkwy. at Nassau Blvd. 

 Proposed: 
 Riverside Dr., MN 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Queens Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.2510 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews

NYC DOT will implement street safety improvements at the intersection  
of Little Neck Pkwy. and Nassau Blvd.: 

•	 Install painted curb extensions at the intersection to shorten crossing  
distances for pedestrians

•	 Install rubber speed bumps to encourage slower, safer turns onto 
Nassau Blvd. and into driveway entrance 

•	 Install parking lane stripe on Nassau Blvd. to visually tighten the roadway  
and encourage slower, safer turns


